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Acklin, Tim

From: Martha Linville <mlinville816@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, August 9, 2021 1:06 PM

To: Acklin, Tim

Subject: new shelter house for Weigent Park

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***  

I am writing to encourage the board to push forward with the plans for the shelter house for Weigent Park, at 15th and Cass Streets in La 

Crosse. This is a well used, well appreciated park which could definitely use the updated facilities, with bathrooms that are open and 

accessible during the day.  

I will not be able to attend in person tonight, but will try to be there virtually.  

Thanks for all the attention to this and to pushing forward with the plans.  

Martha Linville 

1727 Cameron Avenue 

Weigent-Hogan Neighborhood 


